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Sanborn Head Presenting at EBC Site
Redevelopment & Remediation Program
FEBRUARY 27, 2018

Sanborn Head will be presenting at the Environmental Business Council (EBC) New England Site Remediation and Redevelopment Program: 
Evaluation and Closure of non-aqueous phase liquids (NAPL) on February 27.  Matthew Heil, P.E., LSP will be speaking on Navigating the MassDEP
LNAPL Guidance Document:  A Case Study and Introduction to LNAPL Transmissivity.  Follow the link to the EBC website to learn more.

http://ebcne.org/event/ebc-site-redevelopment-and-remediation-program-evaluation-and-closure-of-napl-sites/?instance_id=7740
https://www.sanbornhead.com/
https://www.sanbornhead.com

